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As someone who lives under 3000 feet from the raceway in Kenton neighborhood 

with two children, I fully support the ban of leaded fuel at the raceway. Leaded fuel 

elsewhere has been phased out starting in the 1970’s, banned in 1996. It’s about 

time Oregon addresses this issue at the raceway. 


